
 
 
 

 
 
 
To: ESA Members 

25 June 2019 
ME/lü 

 
ESA CL 27/19 

 
 
 
Decision of the Board: Increase of the participation fee for indirect member companies at the 
General Assembly 
 
Dear all, 
 
In accordance with the Strategic Plan for the strengthening and development of ESA, the Board 
has decided as follows: 
 
From now on, indirect member companies, i.e. companies that are members of ESA via a 
national association within the EU but do not pay a membership fee to ESA, will have to pay an 
additional fee for participating in the General Assembly. 
 
The additional fee is 350 Euro per participant and will be charged for the first time for 
participation in the ESA General Assembly in Malmö 2020.  
 
With this additional fee a further incentive for a direct membership in ESA is created. New 
members are admitted to ESA twice a year, at the General Assembly and at the Business 
Meeting. The next opportunity will be the Business Meeting from 5-6 December 2019 in Paris. 
 
If your company is interested in a direct membership, please contact Mr. Han Herweijer from the 
Marketing Committee of ESA (Han@herweijer.eu). 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

EUROPEAN SPICE ASSOCIATION 

 

 

 

 

Martin Einig 
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